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The current system is not broken. It has served the people of Oregon for years. 

Safeguards make it a very reliable system and has had little to no problems. It makes 

it so all registered voters can get their ballots in on time. Something that the current 

administration is trying to break, like the author of this bill. Again, it is not broken and 

does not need to be changed.  


